T O Z	NAME &	Eric Holcomb, Executive Director CHAP
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation 417 East Fayette Street, 8 <sup>TH</sup> Floor
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill #17-0076/Urban Renewal – Coldstream Homestead Montebello - Amendment

CITY of

BALTIMORE





TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street DATE:

July 13, 2017

At its regular meeting of July 11, 2017, the Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation considered City Council Bill 17-0076: Urban Renewal – Coldstream Homestead Montebello – Amendment.

In its consideration of this Bill, the Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation reviewed the attached staff report which recommended a finding of No Objection to the amendment (12 members being present, 12 in favor):

FOR the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Coldstream Homestead Montebello to modify the provisions for certain land uses in the Plan; waiving certain content and procedural requirements; making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-4866.

CC:

Kyron Banks Natawna Austin